From: Alexander J. Suriano >

Sent: Friday, June 16, 2023 4:16 PM

To: Tara McArthur <Tara.McArthur@barrie.ca>

Cc: Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca; Marc Villeneuve <Marc.Villeneuve@barrie.ca>; Andrew
Gameiro <Andrew.Gameiro@barrie.ca>; Michelle Banfield <Michelle.Banfield@barrie.ca>; Christopher
Packham <Christopher.Packham@barrie.ca>; Craig Millar <Craig.Millar@barrie.ca>; Bala
Araniyasundaran <Bala.Araniyasundaran@barrie.ca>; Dawn McAlpine <Dawn.McAlpine@barrie.ca>

Subject: RE: Correspondence to Barrie City Council for June 7, 2023 Meeting - 440 Essa Road - One
Urban

Hello Tara,

Regarding my second deputation request below, rather than requesting an Open Deputation, | would
kindly ask that you schedule me in to speak on Item FIN009-23 regarding the 2023 Development Charge
Background Study and By-law. We previously made submission on this matter at the statutory public
meeting, and wish to address those concerns to Council.

Thank you,
Alexander

Alexander J. Suriano

Aird & Berlis LLP
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